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26.11.2020
Dear valued Customers, Colleagues and Friends,

RE: POTENTIAL SUPPLY SHORTAGE OF PVC
We have received notification from all major PVC manufacturers that due
to shortages in raw materials, supply of PVC conduits, bends and fittings
may be affected over the December and January period.
At present, UCS has not been directly affected and we are working
closely with our suppliers to prevent any issues. However, we are
encouraging customers who have the storage, to place an order for
frequently used items as soon as possible as a precaution.

We will keep you updated on this evolving situation.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call our office on 1300 794
022 or contact your account manager for more information.

Kind Regards,

Paul Smith
Director
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